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Dear Roger Clap Families,
Thank you to the 36 (out
of 92) families that have
completed the BPS
Family Survey! The data
helps our community
reflect on the year and
identify what to prioritize
as we plan for next year.
If you need support
accessing the survey -
please reach out to our
family liaison, Ms. D at 617-635-8672 or

ddegraffenreid@bostonpublicschools.org. Reach out to another Roger Clap family
and encourage them to take the survey. We still need to hear from nearly 60% of our
families! Let’s work together to have EVERY family’s voice represented!

Boston Public Schools Survey Links

Language QR Code Language QR Code Upcoming Events

English Cabo-Verdiano May Birthdays, Dress Day, & Town
Hall: May 26 is Dress For Success Day
& Schoolwide PACK Town Hall (3:25)

Arts Night: June 1 from 5:30-7pm -
Honor the ways our students have
grown as artists and musicians this
year!

Beautification & Mural at the Clap:
June 3 & June 10 - Join City Year
Boston & Volunteers to help beautify
our community. All students (with
their an adult family member) are
welcome to participate from
9am-12:30pm in mural painting!

Español Portuguese

Tieng Viet

End of Year Events
● End of Year Celebration & 6th Grade Graduation: June 15 from 5:30-7pm - Join our community to celebrate all

of the academic and social achievements our students have made!
● Fun Day: June 21 from 10-3 - A day of fun to celebrate the end of the school year!

In partnership,
Emma Fialka-Feldman Principal, Roger Clap Elementary
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